
To Whom It May Concern, 

I am against the re zoning of Empire Iron plant at this time for several reasons. 

- noise levels 

- Over extending their land capacity  

- Enviromental concerns 

- Watershed concerns 

- Safety concerns 

- There are several other county land concerns in the area that have not been resolved. This is 

one more reason to STOP, take a step back and address the whole picture. 

......On a side note, why is it re zoning and permits , etc. seem to be happening during winter 

months when summer residents are usually not around to respond ?  

 

Len Chambers 


